

STATE OF ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ◆ SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 ◆(217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

April 27, 2016

Peggy Sebastian President and CEO St. Elizabeth's Hospital 211 South Third Street Belleville, IL 62220

Re:

Annual Progress Report. Section 1130.760

Project #14-044 St. Elizabeth's Hospital of the Hospital Sisters of the Third

Order of St. Francis, Belleville - Ambulatory Care Building

Permit Holder: St. Elizabeth's Hospital of the Hospital Sisters of the Third

Order of St. Francis, Hospital Sisters Health System

Dear Ms. Sebastian:

We are in receipt of your annual progress report dated April 04, 2016. Our records will show that the annual progress report was received on April 15, 2016. Permit #14-044 is in compliance with section 77 IAC 1130.760 – Annual Progress Report. Thank you for your compliance with the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.

Sincerely,

Kathy Olson, Board Chair

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board